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MINUTES OF THE COUNCIL ON POST-SECONDARY EDUCATION 
 

RECORD OF DECISIONS 
 

 
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 14, 2001 
 

1. Minutes of the November 9, 2001 meeting 
 

Motion (Turner/McKay): that the minutes of the November 9, 2001 meeting be 
approved as presented. 

 
         CARRIED 

 
 

2. Program Approvals 
 

College Expansion Initiative 
 

Red River College 
 
• Broadcast Arts Diploma (Creative Communications Program) 
 
Motion (McKay/Macdonald): that Council support the addition of a Broadcasting 
Production major to the Creative Communications Program as presented, and 
 
that Council approve an amount of  $483.05 in the first year, and $703.0 in the 
second and subsequent years of the program. 
 
          CARRIED 
 
 
• Digital Multimedia Technology Diploma 
 
Motion (Turner/Samatte): that Council support the development of the Digital 
Multimedia Technology Diploma Program as presented, and 
 
that Council approve an amount of $483.05 in the first year, and $722.0 in the 
second and subsequent years of the program. 
 

CARRIED 
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Keewatin Community College 
 
• Restorative Justice and Conflict Resolution Diploma 
 
Motion (Dumas/Samatte): that Council support the development of the 
Restorative Justice and Conflict Resolution Diploma Program as presented, and 
that Council approve an amount of $113.3 in the first year, and $106.5 in the 
second and subsequent years of the program. 
 
          CARRIED 
 
 
Assiniboine Community College 
 
• Business Information Management Diploma 
 
Motion (Turner/Dumas): that Council support the development of the Business 
Information Management Diploma Program as presented, and 
 
that Council approve an amount of $115.6 for the first year, and $215.6 in the 
second and subsequent years of the program. 
 
          CARRIED 
 
 
• Proposed Financial Services Specialization within the Business 

Administration Diploma 
 
Motion (Samatte/Macdonald): that Council approve the development of a 
Financial Services Specialization within the Business Administration Diploma 
Program.  It was noted that a $50.0 donation from the Royal Bank of Canada will 
cover the cost of developing the eight new courses to deliver the specialization. 
 
          CARRIED 
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